


As part of our ongoing commitment to openness and transparency, the Ministry proactively 
releases information and documents that may be of interest to the public. As such, this 
response, with your personal details removed, may be published on our website. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Anne Shaw 
Deputy Chief Executive 
Housing Supply, Response and Partnerships 














